
WILTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 

SUNDAY February 28, 2016 – 1:00 P.M. 
 

VISTA ROAD PROPERTY WALK 
 
 

MINUTES 
 

I. PRESENT: Donna Merrill, Jackie Algon, Jade Hobson, Susan DiLoreto 
 

II. ALSO PRESENT: Tag & Inta Adams, R. Albanese, Jackie Alexander, Maurio Alexander, 
Janet Anderson, Maria Antonini, Bruce Beebe, Steve Bell, Jana Bertkau, Edith Bley-
Furmann, Mark Boland, Tom Burgess, Dal Christison; Elizabeth Craig, Bob Cuddy, Ken 
Davis, Peter & Joan Dodds, Kristen Dolan, Pam & Chris Drummond, Tina Duncan, Heather 
Dwyer, Melissa Elmasry, Verda Erdener, Tom Evans, Linda Fairchild, Ann Fuhrm, Patrice 
Gillespie, Greg Glaser, E. Cook, Beverlee Goynes, John Griep, Russell Handleman, David 
Havens, Mary Honeycutt, Sherry Johnson, Lisa Jones, Dean & Liz Keister, Kenneth & Olivia 
Kubie, Diane Lauricella, Nan Lenore, Paul Lin, Heather Lin, Nicholas Lin, Leila Lin, Laurel 
Lindstrom, Ellen Longenecker, D. Mahoney, Lew & Nancy Main, Michelle Martinez, Farah 
Masani, Larry Mauer, Peggy Mauerman, Todd Mauerman; Andrea McElroy, Jim & Hella 
McSweeney,  Cran & Jim Newton, Pam Nobumoto, Ed Nordgaard, Nita Nordgaard, Tom 
O’Hare, Bob Peto, Lucy Peto, Tony Pham, Lisa Robin, Bettria Rossi, David & Aimee 
Rovere, Cheryl Russ, Bob Russell, Jo-Ann Russell, Eleanor Sasso, Evan & Perri Shepard, 
Terri Sheridan, Kitsey Snow, Lisa Stuart, Isaac Taylor, Jimena Vignola, Paul VonSteenberg, 
Louise Washer, Cecelia & Ed Willi, Carol Young-Kleinfeld, Jon Young, C. & Jean Zheng, 
Pete Ziegler, Tracy Yost 
 

III. CALL TO ORDER – Ms. Merrill called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm. 

 
IV. Vista Road Property Walk 

 
  The Wilton Conservation Commission held a walk in the Vista Road Property.  This walk  
  was partnered with the Conservation Committee of the Wilton Garden Club and the  
  Norwalk River Watershed Association.  There were eight pre-registrations for 18   
  participants, and of those, all but four attended.  The attendance also included 16  
  others who had read about the walk in the media.  Several of those attendees were  
  children and there were at least six dogs on leashes. 
 
  Donna Merrill, Conservation Commissioner, lead the walk.  The walk was focused on the 
  ecosystems in the area and the history of this park.  Refreshments were shared before  
  and after the walk, and attendees indicated their satisfaction in having taken the walk. 
 

 
XI. ADJOURN – Ms. Merrill MOVED to adjourn at 2:30p.m., SECONDED by Ms. Algon, and CARRIED 

4-0-0.  
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Respectfully submitted,  
Jackie Algon, Commissioner 


